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Daisy Class

This Week
We have been looking at the 
story 'Horray for Fish.' We 

have looked at the 
different patterns on the 

fish and had a go at making 
our own patterned fish. 

Literacy
We have thought of adjectives 

to describe the fish in our 
story. 

We have played a new listening 
game called 'Guess Who?' One 
child says, 'Hello everybody' 

and the rest of the class needs 
to guess who said it! 

NSPCC Number Day
The children had a great day 
today exploring numbers all 

around our environment. We had 
some very creative number 

themed clothes too! We did lots 
of problem solving today!  

Tapestry
Thank you to everybody who has been 
contributing to their child's Learning 
Journal. It really helps us to get a full 
picture of your children. We now have 
'focus children' back up and running so 

we will let you know when it's your 
child's focus week. Please feel free to 
share pictures and videos with us any 
time. We love seeing them and sharing 

them with the class :)  

Forest Fun
This week in Forest Fun the 

children made their own streamers. 
They had a go at making different 
shapes and different letters. Can 

they have a go at making large 
movements with their streamer? It 

is a great way to help to develop 
their gross motor skills! 

Next Week
We'll be continuing to explore 
the story of 'Horray for Fish' 

and our underwater tour of 
fishy friends - spotty and 

stripy, happy and gripy, hairy 
and scary, even curly whirly and 

twisty twirly! 

 

Check out our new ‘Star 
Work’ board. We will 
change it each Friday   


